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Madhuri Hegde, PhD is Elected to the Board of the ACMG 

Foundation for Genetic and Genomic Medicine  

BETHESDA, MD – August 4, 2017 | Madhuri Hegde, PhD, FACMG of PerkinElmer, Inc. in Waltham, 
MA has been elected to the ACMG Foundation for Genetic and Genomic Medicine Board of 
Directors, the supporting educational foundation of the American College of Medical Genetics and 
Genomics. The ACMG Foundation is a national nonprofit foundation dedicated to facilitating the 
integration of genetics and genomics into medical practice. The board members are active 
participants in serving as advocates for the Foundation and for advancing its policies and 
programs. Dr. Hegde has been elected to a 2-year renewable term starting immediately. 

Dr. Hegde joined PerkinElmer in 2016 as Vice President and Chief Scientific Officer, Global 
Genetics Laboratory Services. She also is an Adjunct Professor of Human Genetics in the 
Department of Human Genetics at Emory University. Previously, Dr. Hegde was Executive Director 
and Chief Scientific Officer at Emory Genetics Laboratory in Atlanta, GA and Professor of Human 
Genetics and Pediatrics at Emory University and Assistant Professor, Department of Human 
Genetics and Senior Director at Baylor College of Medicine in Houston, TX. 

Dr. Hegde has served on a number of Scientific Advisory Boards for patient advocacy groups 
including Parent Project Muscular Dystrophy, Congenital Muscular Dystrophy and Neuromuscular 
Disease Foundation. She was a Board member of the Association for Molecular Pathology and 
received the Outstanding Faculty Award from MD Anderson Cancer Center. She earned her PhD in 
Applied Biology from the University of Auckland in Auckland, New Zealand and completed her 
Postdoctoral Fellowship in Molecular Genetics at Baylor College of Medicine in Houston, TX. She 
also holds a Master of Science in Microbiology from the University of Mumbai in India. She has 
authored more than 100 peer-reviewed publications and has given more than 100 keynote and 
invited presentations at major national and internal conferences. 

“We are delighted that Dr. Hegde has been elected to the ACMG Foundation Board of Directors.  
She has vast experience in genetic and genomic testing and is a longtime member of the College 
and supporter of both the College and the Foundation,” said Bruce R. Korf, MD, PhD, FACMG, 
president of the ACMG Foundation.  

The complete list of the ACMG Foundation board of directors is at www.acmgfoundation.org. 
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About the ACMG Foundation for Genetic and Genomic Medicine 

The ACMG Foundation for Genetic and Genomic Medicine, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, is a 
community of supporters and contributors who understand the importance of medical genetics 
and genomics in healthcare. Established in 1992, the ACMG Foundation for Genetic and Genomic 
Medicine supports the American College of Medical Genetics and Genomics’ mission to "translate 
genes into health" by raising funds to help train the next generation of medical geneticists, to 
sponsor the development of practice guidelines, to promote information about medical genetics, 
and much more.  

To learn more about the important mission and projects of the ACMG Foundation for Genetic and 
Genomic Medicine and how you too can support the work of the Foundation, please visit 
www.acmgfoundation.org or contact us at acmgf@acmgfoundation.org or 301-718-2014. 
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